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Office of the Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration 

 

July 30, 2021 

 

Via email to Bailey.gibbs@dfa.arkansas.gov 
Secretary Larry Walther 
AR Department of Finance and Administration 
1509 W. 7th St. 
Little Rock, AR  72201 
 
Via email to Jackie.baker@asp.arkansas.gov 
Secretary Jami Cook 
AR Department of Public Safety 
One State Police Plaza Dr. 
Little Rock AR  72209 
 
RE: ACT 1020 Report 
 
Dear Secretary Walther and Secretary Cook: 
 
This letter is in response to ACT 1020’s reporting requirements on foreign gifts and 
contracts.  The University of Arkansas at Pine Bluff does not have any foreign gifts or 
contracts that meet the threshold established by ACT 1020.   
 
Should there be any questions, I am available to respond. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carla M. Martin, J.D. 
Vice Chancellor for Finance & Administration   
 

           Carla M. Martin


